
   

 

 

9/11 Memorial Museum Dedication Period  
       May 15, 2014 to May 20, 2014 

 
Dear Friend, 
 
The National September 11 Memorial Museum will open to the public on Wednesday, 
May 21, 2014. It is important to us that those who are so close to the history of 9/11 are 
provided with the opportunity to visit the Museum before it opens to the general 
public. To this end, prior to the public opening, we will be holding a Dedication Period 
from Thursday, May 15 through Tuesday, May 20 that includes special previews of the 
Museum for: 
 

 Family members whose loved ones were killed in the attacks of September 11, 

2001 or February 26, 1993 

 9/11 rescue and recovery workers who participated in the response at the 

World Trade Center, Fresh Kills Landfill, the Pentagon, or Flight 93 crash site 

 Active duty first responders from agencies that lost members in the 9/11 

attacks 

 Survivors of the 9/11 attacks 

 Current lower Manhattan (below Canal Street) residents or business owners, or 

those who were residents or business owners in lower Manhattan during the 

9/11 attacks 

The Dedication Period previews will be free, but reservations are required. Upon entry, 
you will be asked to provide identification. A ceremony within the Museum will begin 
the Dedication Period on Thursday, May 15. Since the capacity for the ceremony is also 
limited given the Museum’s space constraints, we are holding a lottery for all members 
of the above groups who are interested in attending the ceremony.  
 
If you are a member of one of the groups listed above, you may reserve your free 
ticket(s) to preview the Museum during the Dedication Period and enter the lottery 

for the ceremony at www.911memorial.org/dedication. 
  
During the Dedication Period, the Museum will remain open 24 hours per day, which 
will serve as a small tribute to the thousands of Ground Zero rescue and recovery 
workers who worked around the clock in the aftermath of 9/11 as the city, the nation, 
and the world supported them. This will also help ensure the Museum is as accessible 
as possible to those who wish to visit.  
 
We look forward to sharing the Museum with you. 
 
Warm Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Joe Daniels    Alice M. Greenwald 
President & CEO   Director of the Memorial Museum 

www.911memorial.org/dedication

